                                         DRUG ABUSE POSTER CONTEST
Fifth grade students are invited to take part in a poster contest as part of Operation War on

Drugs (W.O.D.).

The objective of the contest is to help children understand the harmful effects of drugs.

It is said that we learn by doing; in creating their contest entries the children, perhaps, will learn

to “Say No To Drugs.”

To encourage participation, cash prizes may be given to the winner and runner-up from each

participating class.  Similarly, awards may be given to winners in each county.

POSTERS

Posters are to be made on one-fourth( ¼) sheet of poster board.

Fourteen words or less may be used in the message.

Posters may be made from crayon, magic marker, paint, ink, pencil or combinations.

Fifty points for message; 30 points for creativity; 20 points for neatness.

The student’s name, address, school, parent or guardian’s name, and Legion Post must be on the back, top left-hand corner.

STATE WINNERS IN 1998

A state winner and runner-up will be selected at the 1999 American Legion Convention in

July 1999.  Each post may enter its winner and runner-up respectively.  The posters must be turned in by June 1 to each post.

The winner will receive a $100.00 Savings Bond and a trophy.

The runner-up will receive a $50.00 Savings Bond and a trophy.

The third place winner will receive a trophy.

Should you have questions, contact your local American Legion Post, or State

Headquarters at (501) 375-1104.  In the event that there is no local post, you may contact

the nearest post or State Headquarters.








